
OFFICER TRAINING 2020/2021 
 
Due to the pandemic, trying to arrange places and dates for incoming officer training this year has been 
a moving target.  As you are probably aware, previously training was held at Allegany College of 
Maryland and at Carroll Community College on two Saturdays in June.  That will not be the case this 
year. 
 
The current schedule is: 
 
Regions 1 and 2 
Training for President, Secretary, Treasurer, Service Chair, Membership Chair, Region and Zone Chair will 
be held on Saturday, August 29, at Allegany College.  Registration/Sign In is 9:00 am.  Classes will be 
from 9:30 to 11:00.  There will be no opening or closing session because of social distancing.  As usual, 
there will be coffee and donuts in the registration area.  There are also social distancing requirements in 
the classrooms, so number of students per classroom will be very limited.  There will be a reservation 
form sent out to all incoming officers and it will also be in the weekly announcements each Sunday.  
Attendance will be on a first-come, first-served basis so be sure to get your reservation in early. 
 
Regions 3 and 4 
Training for Treasurer, Secretary and Service Chair will be held at the Terra Rubra Lions Facility on 
September 12.  Treasurer class will be 9:30 to 11:00.  Secretary will be 12:30 to 2:00.  Service Chair will 
be 3:00 – 4:30. Secretaries and Service Chairpersons are asked to bring their laptops to the class.  If you 
don’t have one, there will be a few extras available or you can share.  Snacks and drinks will be available 
throughout the day. 
 
Training for President, Region/Zone Chair and Membership Chairpersons will be held at the Terra Rubra 
Lions Facility on September 19.  President class will be 9:30 to 11:00.  Region/Zone Chair class will be 
12:30 -2:00, Membership class will be 3:00-4:30.  Snack and drinks will be available throughout the day. 
 
A reservation form and information about training options will be sent to all incoming officers.  Please 
register early so we have an accurate count for the classes and can plan accordingly., 
 
Thanks. 
 
GLT Lois Conrad  
 
    
 


